@ GLITCHMACHINES'

CATARACT 2.0 Upgrade Info:

Customers who purchased Cataract 1.x via our website have been sent an exclusive upgrade email via DPD.
If you did not receive this email, please check the inbox or spam folder associated with the email you used at the point of purchase.

Please get in touch with us if you need assistance: support@glitchmachines.com

*we are doing our best to get through emails rapidly, however we ask for your patience as we anticipate potentially high volumes.

Customers who purchased Cataract 1.x via Plugin Boutique must upgrade via their website.
Plugin Boutique will have Cataract 2.0 available at their website as of Wednesday, March 30, 2022.

Please contact Plugin Boutique Support if you require assistance with your upgrade: https://support.pluginboutique.com/hc/en-gb

NOTICE:

This is a 64bit-only VST3 or Audio Unit plugin - please ensure compatibility with your system prior to purchasing an upgrade.
There is no need to uninstall Cataract 1.x - Cataract 2.0 is a separate plugin that can coexist with older versions.
(although you are free to continue to use the old version, it has now been discontinued)

The Cataract 2.0 factory sample library is completely different from the previous version - both can coexist on your system.
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